
GCSE Art and Design 

Students are working on their portfolios. Everyone's work is individual to them, therefore they are being given 
continual guidance during lessons. Over the holidays they can continue to develop their portfolio. All students’ 

portfolios are due in the week beginning 9th May for internal moderation 

 

 


